
       
 
 

  ATTENTION - IMPORTANT UPDATE! 
 
As Hospital Chairman, I have checked with all 
three facilities, VA Manchester, NH Veterans 
Home and WRJ VA regarding the annual 
Christmas Parties sponsored by the VFW & 
Auxiliary….. 

 
UNFORTUNATELY, DUE TO THE COVID RESTRICTIONS THAT 
ARE STILL IN PLACE AT ALL 3 FACILITIES, IN THE BEST INTEREST 
OF THE VETERANS & STAFF, THERE WILL BE NO FACE TO FACE 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES FOR December 2021. 

 
However, we all can continue to support these facilities. 
 
Veterans Home - $75.00 to sponsor a Veteran 
 
VA Manchester – They are working on creating list for 
each Veteran and other ways to provide support for 
these Veterans during Christmas season. 
 
VA WRJ – Janice Sackett, VAVS Rep for WRJ VA is 
waiting on guidelines & items that we will be able to 
provide for the Veterans at WRJ. 
 
      Thank you!  Madeline Dreusicke, Hospital Chairman 


